
COMPLETE SURVEY NOW

SLTs of New
Zealand

We need your voice!
Participate in a University of Canterbury Study on Auditory Processing

Disorder (APD)

Are you a qualified SLT working with children in New Zealand?

We’re exploring awareness, experience, and confidence of SLTs when
working with tamariki diagnosed with Auditory Processing Disorder

(APD).

Make your voice heard. Help shape the future of SLT support for
children with APD.

You Can participate if: 

You are a qualified SLT

You are currently practising in
New Zealand 

You work with paediatric
clients (0-18)

You don’t have to have
experience working with

children with APD* *

What’s involved?

Just 10–15 minutes of your time
to complete an anonymous

online survey.

You may also choose to go in the
draw to win 1 of 5 $50 grocery

vouchers!

Researcher: Scarlett Smith  
4th Year SLT (Hons) Student,

University of Canterbury
Email: ssm125@uclive.ac.nz

Supervisors: Dean Sutherland
(dean.sutherland@canterbury.ac.nz) ,

Brooklyn Johnston
(brooklyn.johnston@canterbury.ac.nz) 

& Alex Weathersby
(alex.weathersby@canterbury.ac.nz)



Scan the QR Code Below


